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Thursday  

June 28th                

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, June 28th at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.  

 * We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:00 P.M.
*We will have the 2006 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $2.00 each plus postage ($1.00 per book). 

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775.     
I would also like to know as many     E-Mail Addresses of our membership as possible. This would let me get in contact with all of you a lot faster and if you wish, I can also send you our “Newsletter” each month. All you have to do is send an E-Mail to me at:   

hhascup@yahoo.com 

Starting next month I will be sending as many Newsletters by E-Mail. This is just another way that we can save some money.

* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2007 Inductees and they are as follows: 

Frank Brunette, Guy “The Rock” Casale, Al “Ice” Cole, Hilliard (Junior) Edmonds, Diane Lee Fischer, Melvina Lathan, Albert (Steel) Mills, Kevin Moley, Charles Murray & Carl “The Truth” Williams.

Posthumously we will be inducting John Davenport, Roosevelt Gilbert & Johnny Rohrig.

AND, for the 21st time, the HALL        OF FAME will be honoring our         Amateur & Professional Boxer of         the year as well as the Amateur Official and Coach of the year, plus our “2007 Man of the Year” Frank McGuire.

I need a bio’s and a picture of every honoree before the summer is out.

* Our next Induction & Award ceremonies will be on Thursday, November 8th at the Venetian in Garfield and tickets are ONLY $75
Ring Notes:    

Ring # 25 has their monthly meetings the 2nd Tuesday of  the month at the senior citizen Hall in Kearney starting      at 7:30  PM. There will be NO meeting in July.

Andre Kut will be running another   Pro Boxing Show on Saturday,        June 23rd  at the Birchwood Manor, Whippany.    973-931-8812

You can also go to the following site  to see all the Amateur Boxing Shows in New Jersey.   

http://my.calendars.net/njamateurboxing

                                                            The N.J.  Diamond Gloves Tournament will start in October  with the finals on November 2nd at  the Linden High School.

There will be NO MEETING IN JULY because the Church has to   be used by the Vacation Bible School, but I am having a Committee meeting at my home     on Thursday, July 26th @ 7 PM. Anyone that wants to HELP OUT especially at are affair, should    come. Bring your swimsuits if         you want.

FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP         DUES ARE DUE!   If you are just joining our organization you pay a total of $20.00 for the 1st yr.          ($10 to join & $10 for  the year).        If  you are already a member all you  have to pay is the $10.00. 

http://www.njboxinghof.org/

Keep Punching, President

Henry Hascup                                    



